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bettendorfrotary@gmail.com 

WEBSITE

bettendorfrotary.com

MEETING LOCATION

MAILING ADDRESS
P.O. Box 133

Bettendorf, IA
52722

Wednesday @ 12pm
Tanglewood Hills Pavilion

4250 Middle Road
Bettendorf, IA 52722

Facebook

LinkedIn

Announcements, Key Dates
Rotary Fun ( Happy Buck News)
Weekly Updates w/ Program Recap 
Looking Forward...
Birthdays & Anniveraries
Passing of PDG Bill Tubbs

IN THIS ISSUE...IN THIS ISSUE...

https://bettendorfrotary.com/
https://www.facebook.com/bettendorfrotary?mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bettendorf-rotary-club/
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October 10th -
New Member Red
Badge Meeting –
5pm at Crawford
Brew Works
Mezzanine off
Devil’s Glen in
Bettendorf

October 10th -
New Member Red
Badge Meeting –
5pm at Crawford
Brew Works
Mezzanine off
Devil’s Glen in
Bettendorf

AnnoucementsAnnoucements

Please keep in mind to invite
a guest this year, especially

during your Birthday month!
It’s a wonderful gift for the

club!

Invite!Invite!Reports:Reports:
Rotary Club of Davenport is hosting

a Dueling Piano event on
November 9th - see flyer at end of
the newsletter for more details! 

Mary Macumber-Schmidt is
working on bringing back the

greeter system weekly and will be
reaching out to Bettendor

Rotarians for help, so please be on
the lookout!

Also Mary Macumber-Schmidt
annoucned that the Sunshine cards

are making their debut back to
club, so anyone in need of one

please reach out to her

Sharon Sarver is looking for
volunteers for Sat October 5 from 
10am-2pm at Empowerhouse 

Spook-tacular.



HAPPY BUCKSHAPPY BUCKS

MEMBERS:MEMBERS:
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Current Members: 124
Membership Goal: 135

Scott Naumann - celebrating Mike Steen for all
the great work that he and his team do in

running Skellington Manor
Larry Thein - happy that the golf outing on
Tuesday this past week was good and that

president mike was not hit by the golf ball by
brock b. 

Decker - celebrating 50 years of service award in
government as well as happy his wife, Jane, is

feeling better after COVID



WEEKLY ROUND-UPWEEKLY ROUND-UP
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Fishers of Men Ministries - presented by Joshua Ngao, member of
the Rotary Club of Kenya, and partnered with Davenport Rotary Club

locally. 
Pastor Joshua Ngao, introduced himself, along with Gary Walters

from Clinton, IA, Tom Amery, a fellow Rotary member in Rock Island
club, Mike Steen, a great friend and heart of the wells within the

program, and Brock Earnhardt, a fellow member of the Davenport
Rotary Club. 

Joshua discussed that having wells within a community is greatly
beneficial and changes a community’s life due to currently people

walk 30-70 miles for fresh water, so by having a well it would not be
needed. 

Wells can be two different types. There are currently 6 deep wells
that go 350-459ft deep and there are 14 shallow wells that go down

around 60-70ft for water availability within the communities that
have been helped in Kenya. 

There is a water purification building where all water is tested to
ensure it is 100% drinkable. . 
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Fishers of Men Ministries - continued.....
Currently looking at having Bettendorf, Davenport, and Rock Island
Rotary clubs come together to help put a global grant together that

would be funded thru The Rotary Foundation to be able to put 3 wells
for sure and maybe a 4th well, which would cost around $140,000.

Stay tuned for more details from President Mike on how club
members can potentially help

Joshua also discussed many other things that the Fishers of Men
Ministries do, including helping children with educaton, clothing,
feeding them as well as getting them jobs once out of education. 
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LOOKING FORWARDLOOKING FORWARD

PROGRAMS

IF YOU HAVE AN IDEA FOR A FUTURE
PROGRAM,

CONTACT PROGRAM CHAIRMAN SCOTT
NAUMANN,

563-505-7953;
SCOTTNAUMANN@MSN.COM

PROGRAM IDEAS??
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YOUR CURRENT BRC
BOARD

Mike Ingleby, President
Penny McGimpsey,
President-Elect 
Mary Macumber-Schmidt, Club
Service
Marcia Erickson, Community
Service
Brock Biggerstaff, Vocational
Service
Jake Eikenberry, At Large
Ann Kappeler, At Large
Joe Campion, Past President
S.K. Nanda, Foundation
Brian Strusz, Youth Service
Jake Eikenberry, International
Service
Jeff Hassel, Treasurer
Shelly Naumann, Secretary

EDITO
R’S

NOTE
Any questions, please email :
bettendorfrotary@gmail.com 

October 2nd - Dr.
Richard Whitaker, CEO

of Vera French
Community Mental

Health Center

mailto:scottnaumann@msn.com
mailto:bettendorfrotary@gmail.com
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Welcome to Week FOUR of RI’s Basic Literacy & Education Month.

With Pakistan still on the list as one of the only two countries in the world with endemic
cases of the dreaded poliomyelitis, the current chair of the Trustees of TRF, Mark Daniel

Maloney spoke on the continuing effort of TRF to completely eradicate the ravaging
disease. In a recent interview with Oonib Azam, a Karachi-based journalist published in
The News International, Rotarian Maloney emphasized the necessity for a global effort
in funding polio eradication in Pakistan. The Rotary Foundation, he said, was going to

continue providing funds for polio eradication. So far, he said, they had contributed US
$460 million for polio eradication in Pakistan, of the total $2.2 billion that they collected
globally. The Foundation, he said, was coordinating with the Pakistani government, the
World Health Organization, and UNICEF, in outlining the strategies to control the polio
spread in the country. He added that malnourishment was also an issue that needed to

be addressed for eradicating polio, as there had been cases in Sindh this year where
fully polio-vaccinated children contracted the polio virus, mainly because they were

malnourished. “Poor sanitation helps promote the spread of the polio virus
environmentally,” he said. According to Azam, Maloney explained that the Rotary clubs

in Pakistan had worked for years to eradicate polio in the country and they had made
great strides. After having only six cases last year and then to have 19 this year was

discouraging, but compared to what the situation was 30 years back, “it’s a great
improvement and we go to continue that improvement,” he remarked.

 
Source: https://www.thenews.com.pk/print/1232660-rotary-foundation-chair-

calls-for-addressing-malnutrition-to-eradicate-polio
As at the end of last week, the 2024 Total Wild Polio Case was 35, comprising 18

for Afghanistan, and 17 for Pakistan.
In Rotary,

Olabisi Gwamna, PhD
Editor, Foundation Minute



Terry's Polio Eradication Update
For the week ending 9/24/24

One new Wild Polio paralysis reported this week.  We are now 3 weeks since the most
recent report of a child being paralyzed by the Wild Polio Virus in Afghanistan.

 
Gaza - a total of 552,451 children were vaccinated against Polio. Polio vaccination

coverage in Gaza has reached 90%, the head of the United Nations Palestinian refugee
agency said on Monday, adding that the next step was to ensure hundreds of thousands of

children got a second dose at the end of the September.
 

Novel Oral Polio Vaccine Type 2 - In a significant step towards a polio-free world, India-
based vaccine manufacturer Biological E received World Health Organization Pre-

qualification for their novel oral polio vaccine, nOPV2. Joining Bio Farma as the second
supplier of this next-generation vaccine, Biological E will help ensure there is a consistent

supply of nOPV2, playing a critical role in stopping outbreaks and protecting millions of
children from the devastating effects of variant type 2 poliovirus.

 
Afghanistan - Afghanistan's Taliban-run Health Ministry on September 17 rejected reports

saying the hard-line group has suspended or delayed a major polio vaccination drive.
Ministry spokesman Sharafat Zaman called such reports false and said there was no

official directive to postpone or stop the anti-polio plans.  
Instead, he said, Taliban health officials are trying to implement the vaccination campaign

in a legitimate and technical way that benefits society.

A day earlier, AP quoted a top official from the World Health Organization (WHO) as saying
it was aware of discussions to move away from house-to-house vaccinations and instead

administer immunizations site-to-site in places like mosques.

The WHO has confirmed 19 polio cases in Afghanistan this year, up from six cases in 2023,
and had announced a sweeping anti-polio drive for September.  

A nationwide house-to-house anti-polio campaign in June was the first in at least five
years, and WHO authorities said the scheme allowed its vaccinators to reach most of the

children it was targeting.

Kamal Shah, a former communications officer at UNICEF, the UN agency responsible for
humanitarian and other aid to children worldwide, has urged officials to better integrate
the Taliban into polio vaccination efforts. Afghanistan and neighboring Pakistan are the

only countries in the world where polio is still endemic.  
The WHO has warned that high cross-border traffic between those two countries heightens

the risk of polio spreading.

Advocate, Donate & Educate to END POLIO NOW & FOREVER!
     Over 3 billion Children Immunized

     21,000,000 Children Saved from the Paralysis of Polio                                 
  Our Goal is Global Polio Eradication!!
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https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.ZQfHJRMhlsdvE5kmzyjsAUO3OlwpJNUCfuFkQZNPSZjI7BUGQCO1-2BPEamxjACcgepf4o59g1fQaZL-2FeTOvtoqA-3D-3DqmVP_p-2B3TmK0I5r8-2FBRjfM-2FA4T1WXu-2FfGONXDpCv-2BOLaMbBJg4RH6dX-2F2i5bibE-2B6IW-2FQe45PriwaODdKteU2pCm6vgzj2W5jU-2FFdQfGuqr4uBPL2ni-2F95WsnXE8fsRXTV3vJz5eClYX5Pszo4Hd-2Fhb6Osdo2jGC9eFxnm9h7GOn4P-2BMiP2UiR-2BFcfIQpXs2w-2FlNIQx3qK5lwXke34rze2WGNQjeFjWu6uMAUUZLZj0E9OCnfPCfWuqUdP9Zu5LrEquhgGTYIbslpchNYVZMg-2B-2BR2qe7TKsR0w-2Fn2n0IXS5Zl6NDTR9rOv-2BsAdISsebsoHzplYSJ5e8cd7WPFni3zabQ0eRo64GRaZRb1DEbLu-2FRk32Djs6CQ19zUzZeQRsjQmUhF
https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.6f6nHae1WHC1Jsk7nRti82r-2B3yPkNlQ14qNreJNnzGIAGT-2FoYTOJydcbLAeUqMrnijCgEGMdgJFxhhi2rNsQiC12FMLdB-2FhXW2EecUIyqnikofAzzU-2FEzhlwZFEOrpA-2BWLs__p-2B3TmK0I5r8-2FBRjfM-2FA4T1WXu-2FfGONXDpCv-2BOLaMbBJg4RH6dX-2F2i5bibE-2B6IW-2FQe45PriwaODdKteU2pCm6vgzj2W5jU-2FFdQfGuqr4uBPL2ni-2F95WsnXE8fsRXTV3vJz5eClYX5Pszo4Hd-2Fhb6Osdo2jGC9eFxnm9h7GOn4P-2BMiP2UiR-2BFcfIQpXs2w-2FlNIQx3qK5lwXke34rze2WGNQjeFjWu6uMAUUZLZj0E9OCmuKF8CmIl0ct3nrXKw-2Ff3A41RzFp0g-2Bu9xQAAtjk1aOWTAZnCCcIW3r5LDrudvruqGikh2VbFki1LwiQEcH5R0bBNBivdsCOG9xGrMwW81EBOOazBmh5W-2F2laK49rcFqEwvhblyL117NFqCUNfKgQ-2F


  Member
  Birthdays

  

Name Date

Pacha, Joe 22-Sep

Cockrell, H. 22-Sep

Coin, Harry 29-Sep

 

  

Name Spouse
  Name Years Date

Gallagher,
  Robert H. Susan 57 years Sep. 02 1967

Mitvalsky,
  Franklin Kara 26 years Sep. 26 1998

 

  Join
  Date

  

Name Years Date

Gallagher, Robert H. 48 years Sep. 29 1976

Ingleby, Michael 36 years Sep. 01 1988

Mitvalsky, Franklin 25 years Sep. 30 1999

Olson, Thomas 15 years Sep. 04 2009

Schneden, Peggy 9 years Sep. 16 2015

Bormann, Rick 9 years Sep. 16 2015

Dickson, Jean 3 years Sep. 01 2021

Erickson, Marcia 3 years Sep. 01 2021

Boeye, P. T. 2 years Sep. 30 2022

 Birthday & Anniversary
Report

 Birthday & Anniversary
Report
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In Sympathy - Past District Governor
Bill Tubbs

In Sympathy - Past District Governor
Bill Tubbs
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To all District 6000 Rotarians:

It is with sadness that we notify you of the death of Past District Governor 2004-
2005, Bill Tubbs on September 20, 2024. Bill had been in and out of the hospital
recently with heart issues. Bill was a member of the Rotary Club of North Scott.

Our district will send a $100 contribution to The Rotary Foundation in his memory.

Visitation will be on Friday, September 27 from 3pm to 7pm at the Eldridge United
Methodist Church, 604 S 2nd St., and one hour prior to services on Saturday.

Services will be held at 11am on Saturday, September 28 at the Fine Arts Center
at North Scott High School, 200 S 1st St., in Eldridge. In lieu of flowers, memorials
may be made to the North Scott Rotary Foundation or the North Scott Community

foundation.

 https://obituaries.clintonherald.com/obituary/william-tubbs-1091189232/

Condolences may be expressed to:
Linda Tubbs, 302 S. 8th St., Eldridge, IA 52748 ltubbs@northscottpress.com C)

563-579-7401

Our thoughts and prayers are with Linda and their family.



ROTARY CLUB OFROTARY CLUB OF BETENDORFBETENDORF


